
JOIN our Answer the Call campaign  to collect and recycle cell phones 
through The Cincinnati Zoo & Botanical Gardens.

Help our advisory to win up to $4,000 for our school and  help to save 
gorillas! Phones can be turned in to any of the three Centerville Middle 

School offices for pick up by Mrs. Clapp!

                Cell phones contain an ore called 
coltan. One of the only places in the world 
where this ore can be found is in the 
Democratic Republic of Congo – right in 
the middle of gorilla habitat. As a direct 
result of mining for coltan, the world’s 
gorilla population is losing its habitat, being 
displaced and being killed by poachers.  
And the simple act of recycling a cell 
phone can make a difference, by 
reducing the need to mine for coltan (CZB).

WHY?


